
July 2017 IT Consolidation Update 

 

All employees impacted by the Phase 3 efforts have been notified.   The same 

process was followed as in Phase 1 and Phase 2 where each Agency Director was 

contacted by Ed Toner.     Once that notification was made, each Agency HR 

department was contacted by Serenity Kinney. 

Joe Homan, Phase 3 Manager, along with the appropriate OCIO staff, are meeting 

with the impacted employees to answer any questions they might have.    Once 

those meetings are completed, more in-depth discovery will be done directly with 

the employees and their supervisors. 

We continue to work on defining the service areas within Nebraska. 

As with Phase 1 and Phase 2, the organization chart will be defined at a later time. 

As a reminder, support for end users continues the way it is today within your 

Agency.   Moving forward if your Agency needs assistance, please feel free to 

reach out and we will assist as best we can on an enterprise level. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


